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Board Appreciation for Texas

Texas is home to more than 5 million public school children who are enrolled in more than 1,100 
school districts. That translates into 7,200 volunteers who are elected by their local citizens to act as 
trustees – making effective and good decisions to benefit the education of our community’s young people.

In Denton ISD, our seven elected trustees work many hours – often time representing us at 
community breakfasts, during their lunch hour and at evening events. They respond to parent phone calls 
and emails, they attend trainings with regard to policy and law and they strive every day to make effective 
decisions to benefit of our community’s more than 30,000 young people and 4,000 employees.

We want to acknowledge the work and volunteer efforts of:

President Barbara Burns
Vice President Mia Price
Secretary Doug Chadwick
Trustee Dr. Jim Alexander
Trustee Charles Stafford
Trustee Dr. Patricia Sosa-Sanchez
Trustee Dr. Jeanetta Smith

Thank you for your service and constant commitment to our organization – your impact will be 
felt for generations.


